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Angela Gray

From: FWM Statutory SWM Consultee mailbox 
Sent: 04 July 2022 14:06
To: Planning
Subject: RE: Planning Application Consultation SDNP/21/04848/FUL

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Richard
Having reviewed the revised information, I'm satisfied that there are not any significant impacts on surface water
drainage that will not be addressed through the condition proposed previously.

As such, please consider our previous response as current.

Regards
Sarah

Sarah Reghif
Flood and Water Management

Economy Transport and Environment
EII Court West
The Castle
Winchester
Hampshire
SO23 8UD

Hampshire Services offers a range of professional consultancy services to partner organisations.

https://urlsand.esvalabs.com/?u=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.hants.gov.uk%2Fsharedexpertise&e=80d716c1&h=ce28489
b&f=n&p=y
Copyright Hampshire County Council 2004 Disclaimer Privacy Statement

Hampshire County Council’s response to the Covid-19 is available here (
https://urlsand.esvalabs.com/?u=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.hants.gov.uk%2Fsocialcareandhealth%2Fcoronavirus&e=8
0d716c1&h=ee9f1eea&f=n&p=y ).

In line with Government advice to reduce non-essential travel and work from home where possible, Flood and
Water Management officers are now working remotely. Whilst we will endeavour to conduct our services in a timely
manner and to meet statutory timescales where we can, there may be some impact to the services we deliver.

-----Original Message-----
From: Planning@southdowns.gov.uk <Planning@southdowns.gov.uk>
Sent: 16 June 2022 09:51
To: FWM Statutory SWM Consultee mailbox <SWM.Consultee@hants.gov.uk>
Subject: Planning Application Consultation SDNP/21/04848/FUL
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Caution: This is an external email and could contain malicious content. Do not open any links or attachments if you
were not expecting them. If the e-mail looks suspicious, please report via the 'Report Phishing' Button found on your
toolbar.

Dear Consultee

See attached consultation request relating to SDNP/21/04848/FUL.

Please submit your comments via your consultee in tray or by responding to .

DO NOT RESPOND DIRECTY TO THE CASE OFFICER.

If you require further information on Consultee Access, please email  HYPERLINK
"mailto:consulteeaccess@southdowns.gov.uk" consulteeaccess@southdowns.gov.uk

Best Wishes

Planning Support Team
SDNPA (Called In Applications)
For and on behalf of South Downs National Park Authority
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Follow this link to mark it as spam:
https://mx-es1.sotaconnect.net/action/0318C401C5.A657E/learn-spam
Follow this link to blacklist the sender:
https://mx-es1.sotaconnect.net/action/0318C401C5.A657E/blacklist


